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March 2020  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The government have decided the coronavirus spread is still in the ‘contain’ phase so measures such as 
handwashing, using tissues and avoiding touching your face are seen as sufficient. There are no cases in 
the school or the area as far as we are aware. 
 
We have business as usual, therefore. We are speaking to any student and staff who are in more 
vulnerable groups, to try to ensure they stay well. 
 
If anything changes significantly, we will let you know, of course, though the government may choose to 
move to the ‘delay’ phase, which could include school closure in the coming weeks. We will set work for 
students in the event we are required to close. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Rob Corbett Headteacher 
 
 


